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that no hearings would be held until after the Judge's 

report and order was issued. 

Although the Judge could not dispose of the 

Milwaukee's pending petition for inclusion , we strongly 

agree with his findings regarding the Milwaukee, 

particularly the finding at page 1319 of the report: 

"However, at this time it is proper and 

appropriate to make the finding that the 

evidence adduced establishes that the 

Milwaukee would suffer such a serious 

impact as a result of the approved 

acquisitions of portions of the Rock 

Island by Union Pacific, Southern Pacific 

and Santa Fe as to require the inclusion 

of the Milwaukee into one of the surviving 

rail systems." 

This finding coupled with other findings in 

the report concerning Milwaukee's financial condition, 

traffic studies, revenue losses and impairment of service 

recognizes the absolute need of a merger of the Milwaukee 

into a healthy, strong railroad system. Accordingly, 

Milwaukee has not filed exceptions to the recommended 

report, but in consonance therewith, on March 9, 1973, 

it filed a petition for inclusion into the Burlington 

Northern system under the protective conditions imposed 

by the Commission in that proceeding. 

The Burlington Northern has expressed interest 

and the two companies are now progressing joint studies 
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